
Headteacher’s Corner

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thankfully the weather was kind to us for our Sports Days this week. The children 
coped very well with the heat and I’m sure you will agree the children gave 100%. It 
was lovely to see so many parents come to support their children. 

We are now well into our last half term of the school year.  It is a very busy time for 
schools, so please ensure you check the newsletter, website and Facebook page for 
dates, so that you don’t miss out on any important events.

A reminder of our whole school WOW event happening on Wednesday 2nd July. We 
hope the children are looking forward to a truly exciting day. I would like to remind 
parents and carers that if your child is not going on the WOW trip to The Lion King, 
they are still expected to attend school that day.

Wishing you a lovely weekend.

Kind regards, 

Mrs E Gillespie 
(Headteacher)

20th June 2025

Leagrave Primary School
Strangers Way, Luton, Beds.  LU4 9ND

Tel:  01582 571951   
E-mail: admin@leagraveprimary.co.uk

NEWSLETTER

Munyaradzi N Butterfly
Patrick A 1SK
Hamza R 3A
Radu I 3B
Lois T 3B

Skylar C 3B
Aakif A 4W

Khadijah M 4B
Mohammed Isa A 5A

Shazim E 6E
Stanley C 6E

Mohammed A 6E
Abdul M 6B
Meriem D 6B

Sponsored 
Silence/Non Uniform 

Day
Friday 27th June

Year 1 Curriculum 
Corner Assembly
Tuesday 1st July
2.30pm – 3.00pm

Cultural Diversity 
Days

Monday 30th June 
and Tuesday 1st

July

Summer WOW 
Event

Wednesday 2nd July

Year 6 Wicksteed 
Park Trip

Thursday 10th July

All staff at 
Leagrave Primary 
School would like 

to say happy 
birthday to:

Year 4 Warwick Castle Trip

Last week Year 4 went on a wonderful trip to Warwick Castle. The weather was lovely 
and the children were able to explore the castle grounds. They were able to watch a 
real life jousting show and a bird show involving some incredible species of birds. All 
the children had a wonderful time and they represented the school well.

Nursery Admissions for 
September 2025

If your child was born between 1st

September 2021 and 31st August 2022, 
there is still time to apply for a Leagrave 

Nursery place for September 2025. 

Please visit our school website for details 
on how to apply. 



Luton Boat Club

Important Reminders

• When collecting your child, please go to the 
After School Club door and wait to be seen 
by a member of staff.

• When collecting or dropping off your 
child/ren please ensure you close the gate 
behind you and for safety reasons please do
not wedge open the gate.

Year 2 had some special visitors from the Luton and District Model Boat 
Club.  They had the opportunity to learn about the timeline of boats, the 
first ever boat being constructed from a log!

Children really enjoyed the opportunity to look at, discuss and observe 
real life model boats that the gentlemen from the club had carefully 
constructed. They then had the opportunity to engage in some 
observational drawings and ask plenty of questions.

If you would like to visit them, they are in Wardown Park every 
Wednesday and Sunday from 9-12, where they test drive their boats!

This week was Sports Day Week. Nursery, 
Reception, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 all had 

their sports days.

We were lucky to have lovely weather for all of 
the days and the children really enjoyed taking 

part in the different sporting activities.
Thank you to those parents/carers and other 
family members who came along and supported 

their children as they competed.

We understand that Strangers Way is very 
congested at the moment with the additional 

vehicles from the builders across the road but
please can parents ensure not to park in front 

of the staff gate when dropping off their 
children in the morning or collecting at the end 
of the day.  Emergency access is needed at all 

times.

Please ensure you do not block or obstruct the 
entrance to our neighbours driveways or the 
gates in and out of Lazy Zia Werner School.



Attendance Class Attendance
Honeybee 90% 4W 95%
Butterfly 88% 4S 93%

1SK 88% 5H 93%

1D 89% 5A 93%
2A 92% 5C 95%
2M 91% 6B 88%

3A 91% 6E 93%
3B 95% 6M 91%
4B 94% Whole School 91%

Our whole school attendance target is 97%. 

A big congratulations 
to the 

following classes:

Attendance winners 5C for week 
commencing 2nd June. 

Reception Father’s 
Day Celebration

It was lovely to see so many 
dads uncles and carers at the 
Reception Father’s Day 
celebration last week. We had 
lots of activities for everyone 
to join in with. Kite-making and 
paper aeroplanes were both very 
popular.  We hope the cookies 
were as delicious as they looked. 
The sunshine even made an 
appearance so we were all able 
to play in the garden too. Thank 
you so much to everyone who 
could make it.

On Friday 27th June we are holding a Sponsored 
Silence in school to raise money to replace our 
outdated mini bus, in order to continue to 
transport children to different events.

In addition to the Sponsored Silence this will also 
be a non-uniform day and we kindly ask for a 
contribution of £1 per child, which will also be 
used towards the cost of a minibus. 

We hope that you will join us in supporting this 
event and we hope all the children will participate 
and have some fun! 

Sponsored Silence

When it comes to times tables, speed 
AND accuracy are important – the more 
facts your child remembers, the easier 
it is for them to do harder calculations.

Times Tables Rock Stars is an excellent 
resource that we have available for 

children to practise their times tables 
online!  It is an expectation that your 
child is practising their times tables 

daily on this at home. 

Attendance winners  Honeybee, 3A and 5C for 
week commencing 9th June. 

Please remember to contact the school by 9:30am at the 
latest each day your child is absent.

The contact number for absences is 01582 509531.


